

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES

Tel: 01900 604565

admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost

www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk

16th March 2020

Dear Parents & Carers

I am writing to let you know about some changes that will be taking place in your child's class after Easter.

We are really pleased to announce that Mrs Lumb has recently been successful in achieving the post of SENCO at our school. This is excellent news for the school and we are looking forward to Mrs Lumb leading on provision for all pupils requiring additional support at Ashfield. You may have seen from today's email message that we are losing Mrs Smith our current SENCO as she goes on to enjoy some travelling adventures.

In order to give Mrs Lumb time to work on her SENCO role she will be coming out of class on Wednesdays after the Easter break. Mrs James will take on this additional day. We are really pleased with this plan going forward and feel that it actually involves very little disruption or change for you and the children. Mrs Lumb and Mrs James make a great teaching team and we feel that it has been a successful arrangement all year. Mrs Cunningham will continue to support in 4LJ as normal.

If you have any questions about these changes please feel free to contact me at school.

Your sincerely

Mrs Frost Headteacher









